Brian Stanley

From: Jeff Berghorn

Sent: Monday, October 18, 2021 2:18 PM

To: Brian Stanley

Subject: FW: [External]:Re: Extension of OGL and P&A

From: Josh Shipman <tjs@thebromleycompanies.com>
Sent: Monday, October 18, 2021 10:41 AM

To: Jeff Berghorn <JBerghorn@VerdadResources.com>
Subject: [External]:Re: Extension of OGL and P&A

Jeff,

We have no comments on the Powell 32-4 Reentry/Plugging and Abandonment request.

Thank you,
Josh Shipman | The Bromley Companies
p 303-921-5101

e tishipman@gmail.com

a 8301 E Prentice Avenue Ste 100, Greenwood Village, CO 80111

On Wed, Oct 13, 2021 at 9:17 AM Jeff Berghorn <JBerghorn@verdadresources.com> wrote:

Josh,

Any comment here? We would like to get our reentry permit submitted to the COGCC to complete this reentry P&A
and | would like to get your input before we access the well.

Thanks,

Jeff

From: Jeff Berghorn

Sent: Tuesday, October 05, 2021 1:22 PM

To: Josh Shipman <tjs@thebromleycompanies.com>
Subject: Extension of OGL and P&A




Hey Josh,

| wanted to reach out about two orders of business that Verdad has for Bromley associated companies. First, please
find attached a letter and copy of a check that will be coming to you for an extension of an Oil and Gas Lease from H&A
Minerals Holdings LLC. Please have the correct party sign the letter to confirm payment and mail or email it back to me
and | will get it to the proper individual. Second, | have attached a notice of a reentry and P&A that our Office Manager
sent out to you all on my behalf a few times. This notice has not received a response from anyone over in your group
and | wanted to reach out and see if you had any questions to clear this up.

Let me know your thoughts and if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Jeff Berghorn

Verdad Resources

1125 17t Street, Suite 550
Denver, Colorado 80202
Office: 720-845-6912

Cell: 303-453-9285



